Reporting Back Propries

from your local Conservative team in Newbold-on-Avon & Brownsover









Dear Resident

Whether or not you voted for **JOEL SRODON**, our Newbold & Brownsover candidate, your local Conservative team, including Joel, will continue to represent you and take positive action on getting things done in the area. I am continuing to respond to your concerns quickly and where possible, make positive improvements in Newbold on Avon and Brownsover. With active support from Joel, Warwickshire Conservative County Councillors Jill Simpson-Vince and Adrian Warwick I am focusing upon just getting things done — making the changes you want to see.

I am working with both the council and developers to schedule play park improvements and repairs such as at Glaramara Close and in Edison Place. Repairs continue to be logged for streetlights and pavements and I am chasing for these to happen. Community Speedwatch is up and running on Newbold Road and Technology Drive. Litter and fly-tipping is a concern and we are taking prompt action to clear hotspots as well as cleaning up areas of vandalism and graffiti. As always, we are here for you. So if you have any issue you'd like us to help with please get in touch using the contact details below.

With regards,

Councillor Wayne Rabin



More play parks improvements



Contact your Conservative team for Newbold-on-Avon & Brownsover

- @ wayne.rabin@rugby.gov.uk
- @ cllrwarwick@warwickshire.gov.uk
- @ cllrsimpson-vince@warwickshire.gov.uk

Always working hard

Delivering for residents of Newbold-on-Avon & Brownsover

1 Action being taken to save iconic mural

2 Mark Pawsey MP campaigning for an A&E

Regeneration of Canalside



Cllr Wayne Rabin is working to raise funds - In 1995 the late artist Helga Windle created the now iconic ICARUS & MERMAID mural in Crowthorns. It has stood the test of time but now desperately requires

Wayne is working to raise funds for the restoration and to create a new community mural opposite. Apart from continuing this lasting legacy, the project will bring the community together and build a real sense of pride locally.



Mark Pawsey MP campaigning for A&E at St Cross

Campaigning for A&E – Rugby MP Mark Pawsey has called on the government and the health service to ensure that the needs of our fastgrowing town are matched by an increase in services at the Hospital of St Cross, including the restoration of Accident & Emergency care.

Mark secured a debate in Parliament on this pressing issue following the results of his recent survey showing overwhelming support for the restoration of A&E in the town. You can watch the debate at www.markpawsey.org.uk



Your local Conservative team are fully supportive of regenerating this area - Left neglected for years, we think this area could be a real asset for the local community.

Cllr Wayne Rabin is arranging for a life saving defibrillator to be installed.

Your Conservative County Councillors are funding outdoor gym equipment at Boughton Road canalside park. Wayne is continuing with proposals for a community café.

Is there an issue you need Mark's help with? Get in touch via the details below and we'll be glad to get back to you.

🙆 mark.pawsey.mp@parliament.uk 🤚 01788 579499



